
From: Bruce A Boeder <bboeder@boederlaw.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 12:42 PM 
To: Richard, Philip E - DNR 
Cc: JAMES L Nardo; Bruce Olson; Theresa Schultz 
Subject: Post Closure Modification Request, Clear Lake Circle C Site, 426 USH 63, 

Clear Lake, Wisconsin 
 
Mr. Richard, I am the attorney for James Nardo and CCF Inc.  We are in receipt of your July 16, 2021, 
request for additional information supporting CCF’s Post Closure Modification Request. 
 
My client has requested that I reach out to you in response to your request but with the information 
that other issues have arisen which are delaying incurring the costs of further investigation at the 
site.  My client is hopeful to have those issues resolved sometime this calendar year.  If they are 
resolved to his satisfaction, complying with your request for additional information will be next in line. 
 
Accordingly, please keep this Post Closure Modification Request file open. 
 
I anticipate that I will be able to be back in touch with you before the end of 2021.  If you have any 
questions in the interim, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bruce A. Boeder 
Bruce A. Boeder, P.A. 
Attorney at Law 
1000 Twelve Oaks Center Drive  

Suite 100 

Wayzata, MN 55391 
Mobile: 612.839.2634 
Email: BBoeder@Boederlaw.com 
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